
      

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ensenada Silent Ministry  

      The Deaf men’s home is 

gearing up not only for a 

physical remodeling, but we are 

also updating the program to 

make it a more efficient one. 

This way, the men will not only 

thrive in every aspect of their 

lives, but will also move forward 

in their independence. José 

Antonio (middle left) has 

increasingly been seeking the 

Lord through His Word. This is an 

answer to our prayers as we 

have been praying for God to 

raise up Christian Deaf leaders 

in the community.  

     We also received a new young 

Deaf man in the home. His name is 

Leonardo, 18, he arrived from 

Mexico City in November looking 

for a new life and a future. Pray 

that we have the wisdom to 

counsel him in the right ways, and 

to encourage him to pursue Jesus 

for peace in his heart.  

 

Angels of Love Newsletter 

     We hope this newsletter finds you well, and filled with great joy this 

Christmas season remembering that Jesus was born to destroy the 

works of the devil, and to bring us into His family by His blood. We are 

wanted by God as beloved children. He wants us to be a part of His 

family. What a great joy! We are excited to share how God is moving 

among the Deaf in Ensenada and through our ministry. All of this 

could not be possible without our faithful friends, family and 

supporters like you, who are the backbone of this ministry! Here are 

the latest ministry developments: 

Dear friends of Angels of Love, Inc. (AOL), 

 

We hosted our first Deaf Bible training event with over 20 Deaf 

leaders from around Mexico. This was possible thanks to the 

Deaf Bible Society, Horizonte Deaf Ministry, our local Deaf 

association, Rancho Sordo Mundo and supporters like you that 

made this all possible. (Continued on pg.2) 

 

Pastor Carlos and his two 

kids, Leilani & Jeremias 
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PRAISE REPORT! 

 

Back in October, Ensenada 

suffered a streak of terrible 

wildfires, which affected many 

homes. One of those homes 

belonged to a Deaf couple, 

Victor & Amy. The Deaf and 

church community have rallied 

alongside them and has 

started the process of 

rebuilding. If you feel led to be 

a part of this process, you can 

donate at their Go Fund Me: 

HOME FOR VICTOR & AMY. Or 
message us for the link.  

Page 1 

Season’s greetings from  

Luke & Josefina Everett  

LOCAL DEAF NEWS 

 



 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Frances continues to oversee the day-to-day operations at the Deaf 

women’s apartment. Pray that God sets Divine moments for us during the 

everyday mundane activities to minister to Karen & Celeste and to 

manifest God’s love for them. Karen is set to graduate from college in a 

year, and she has been keeping busy being a TA for Deaf students at a 

public school, which is awesome! Celeste is still working through middle 

school, and is now doing an internship with the local Deaf association in 

the area of graphic design for products that the association sells. Pray 

that God continues to provide finances for our Deaf homes, and for 

wisdom/creativity in ministering God’s love to the community here. 

Lately, we have been getting several petitions from other Deaf women 

to join the program; pray for us as we look for another apartment or 

house to rent. 

 

Pray for the Deaf in Ensenada, Mexico. 

Word Became Flesh Global 

 

     One of the challenges of 

receiving more Deaf women at 

our housing ministry is the hike in 

expenses we experience. We are 

extremely thankful for our current 

givers, and we want to 

encourage those who are 

considering in partnering with us 

financially to do so. Our goal and 

challenge is to raise an extra $500 

dollars a month for Casa 

Maravillas. In order to do that, we 

are asking for 15 individuals to 

commit to $25 dollars a month to 

Final thoughts… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 MAILING ADDRESS 

Angels of Love, Inc.  

P.O. Box 406 

Tecate, CA 91980 

WE WILL NO LONGER BE 

USING OUR OLD PO BOX, 

PLEASE SWITCH YOUR 

AUTOMATIC DONATIONS 

TO THE NEW PO BOX 

ABOVE 

E-MAIL: 

wordbecamefleshglobal@ 

gmail.com 

WEB SITE: 

www.wbfglobal.org 

 

partner with us as we minister and 

provide for the Deaf women in our 

home with a better future and to 

grow spiritually in all things. 

     We are excited and expectantly 

looking to the future in how God is 

going to use us (missionaries and 

partners) to have an impact on one 

of the most unreached people groups 

in the world. But first, let’s learn to do 

the little things with love, and as we 

go, we pray His Kingdom come into 

our lives so we can carry His presence 

into everybody else’s lives. 
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“Ministry is simply 

loving the person in 

front of you. It's about 

stopping for the one 

and being the very 

fragrance of Jesus to a 

lost and dying world.” 

-Heidi Baker 
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HOW TO GIVE 

 By check: Make all checks out to ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. If desired, specify in the memo where 

it should go (Men’s House or Women’s House), who it should go to (Carlos Suarez, Frances 

Vázquez or Lucas Everett), or leave blank to be used where most needed. Mail to PO BOX. 

 Online: Go to www.wbfglobal.org to give in two ways 

o PayPal: Look for the PayPal button on our home page to give through this way.  

o Debit/Credit Card: You can give through the PayPal option even if you don’t have an 

account.  

ALL ONLINE DONATIONS WHETHER THROUGH PAYPAL OR CREDIT CARD WILL GO TO THE 

ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. ACCOUNT AND WILL BE USED WHERE MOST NEEDED UNLESS 

OTHERWISE SPECIFIED.  

 

If you have any questions about AOL and its ministries, please feel free to  

email Luke Everett at sanlucasrsm@gmail.com or the official email for AOL, Inc. 

: wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com 

Love because of Jesus, 

Lucas Nash Everett 

 

The Deaf Bible training was a two day event where Deaf leaders gathered 

at Rancho Sordo Mundo to learn how to share the Bible in their native 

language, Sign Language. It was a sweet time of fellowship and growing 

in the Lord together.  

Karen & Celeste 
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